
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

 

The meeting of the BAWSCA Board Policy Committee scheduled for  

Wednesday, February 10, 2010 at 1:30 p.m. in the 1
st
 floor conference room 

of the BAWSCA office building, 155 Bovet Road, San Mateo 

has been CANCELLED. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the  

BAWSCA office at (650) 349-3000. 

 
 

 

  


